
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports\2008\december\an232-2008.doc 

12 LICENCE TO OCCUPY LAND OWNED BY TAY ROAD BRIDGE JOINT BOARD - DUNDEE 
CENTRAL WATERFRONT PROJECT (AN232-2008) 

 
In order to carry out construction works for the new infrastructure associated with Dundee Central 
Waterfront Development, Dundee City Council and their appointed contractors will require various 
temporary access to land owned by the Tay Road Bridge Joint Board over the approximate 10 year 
duration of the project. 
 
To ensure that the Bridge Board's interests are not compromised, it is necessary for the Council to 
enter into various licence agreements with the Bridge Board.  Authority is therefore sought for the 
Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) on behalf of Dundee City Council to enter into appropriate 
specific licence to occupy agreements with the Tay Road Bridge Joint Board as and when they are 
required to suit the various phases of the project. 
 
 
 


